

WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER- TEACHERS, PARENTS, STUDENTS

Dear Parents: October 10, 2023

Locust Grove Elementary will be celebrating National Red Ribbon Week from October 23 - 27, 2023. The purpose of Red Ribbon Week is to raise awareness about the negative effects of drug use. The Red Ribbon Campaign began in 1985. We are celebrating this campaign this year to keep our children safe, happy, healthy and drug free. The campaign started after the death of Enrique Camerena, a Federal Drug Enforcement Agent and Marine, who was killed in the line of duty. The campaign is sponsored nationally by the National Federation of Parents.

During Red Ribbon Week, students will participate in a variety of reminders about staying drug free. Discussions focus on healthy choices for a positive life. The theme this year is "Be Kind to Your Mind, Live Drug Free". Please help your child join in the fun by reminding them of the daily themes, so they can dress accordingly. The Counseling Department at LGE appreciates your continued support of our Red Ribbon Week program.

Mon. 10/23/23	Tues. 10/24/23	Wed. 10/25/23	Thur. 10/26/23	Fri. 10/27/23
"Black Out Drugs!"	"It's Crazy To Do Drugs!"	"My Future Is Too Bright For Drugs"	"Hats Off To Drugs!"	"Team Up Against Drugs" Wear Your
Wear All Black!	Wear Tacky, Mismatched Clothing	Wear Neon Colors	Wear A Hat	Favorite College/Sports Shirt
				13